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INCREASE IN WORK TRUCK ACTIVITY ON FIRST COLONIAL 

ROAD STARTING OCT. 23 

Motorists to be advised of an increase in construction vehicle activity on First Colonial 

as crews continue preparatory work for paving operations as Laskin Road Project 

moves forward 

VIRGINIA BEACH – As contractor crews with the Virginia Department of 

Transportation’s Laskin Road Bridge Replacement and Widening Project move forward on 

preparatory work for paving operations, motorists traveling southbound on First Colonial 

Road should be advised of an increase in construction vehicle activity starting as early as 9 

a.m. on Monday, Oct. 23, between the intersection at Laskin Road and the on-ramp from 

First Colonial Road to I-264 west.  

Access to properties throughout this corridor will be maintained at all times. Motorists are 

reminded to drive with caution and be prepared for frequent entering and exiting of 

construction vehicles and equipment in the work zone, as well as to obey the posted speed 

limit and flagger directions at all times.  

This work is weather-dependent, and the schedule is subject to change. 
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